Town of Deep River Economic Development Commission
November 18, 2019 Monthly Meeting Minutes

Call to order: Mackenzie called this regular meeting to order @ 703 P.M.

Members in attendance: Bill Dahl, Christine Nucci, Ted Mackenzie, Mark Reyer, Angus McDanald, Pete
Lewis. Lewis is acting as Secretary.

Acceptance of Minutes: Upon Motion by Dahl, seconded by MacKenzie then carried unanimously, the
Minutes from the October 21* meeting were accepted as presented.

Old Business:

s The topic of signage was discussed. There is agreement on the style and content of the signs.
McDonaid to follow-up.

*  Web-Page update: Content and imagery was discussed. Nucci to follow-up with designer.

» Transient Moorings: Two (2) moorings will he set again next season. in the same location. Reyer
mentioned that they will be painted yellow with a “Guest” label. Docking at the dingy dock was
discussed as well as additional dockage for both dinghies as well as power/sailboats. The
moeorings were a success this past seasen! Nice Job Mackenzie!

s  Mackenzie submitted a list of local businesses to link to the site as a directory. Discussion of
maintaining the accuracy, as well as the content was deliberated at length.

s lLewis discussed his viewpoint of the Plan of Conservation and Development as it relates to the
ongoing plan update. Lewis is questioning if professional assistance is going to be offered to P&7
as this project moves forward. McDonald stated that it is not out of the ordinary for
municipalities to hire professionals to assist municipal planning departments. Nucci plans to
incorporate a Survey Monkey™ into the new web-site. A {optimistically) robust response to this
survey (as was recently finalized by the Town of Old Lyme) will help yield real-time data that
would be incorporated into the Plan of Development.

New Business:

-

» Reyer stated that Cushman & Wakefield has listed the Mount Saint John’s Property.

Adjournment: Upon Metion by Nucci, seconded by Dahl and carried unanimously, this meeting was
adjourned at 8:35 P.M. The next scheduled meeting will be held on December 16, 2019 @ 7 P.M. at the
Town Hall.

Respectfully submitted,

Peter Lewis
Secretary




